Upcoming Dates

March 10 and 11: Picture Days
March 19: NO SCHOOL

Thank you to everyone who
participated in the Valentine's Cookie
Fundraiser — it was a success!! Watch for
fundraisers in
March, April, and May.

The WDS team is working on projects
to take the place of our
Traditional Dinner/Auction.

A calendar update will be published in
March and a hard copy sent home to
accommodate our winter weather closings.

WDS Registration for 2021-2022

Registration days for 2021- 2022 were a
success. Despite the delay due to snow, we
are almost at 75% capacity for next year. If
you know of anyone contemplating a spot,
please let them know availability is limited.

If you have any questions about your child’s
placement for next year, feel free to discuss
with your classroom teacher or stop by to see
Ms. Christen in the office.




